NOTICE OF CROSSWALK REMOVAL

CITY OF GLENDALE, DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS

NOTICE 1S HEREBY GIVEN, pursuant to California Vehicle Code (CVC) Section
21950.5, that the City of Glendale has scheduled the removal of the existing crosswalk
at Central Avenue and Fairview Avenue. Pursuant to CVC Section 21950.5, an existing
crosswalk may not be removed unless notice and opportunity to be heard is provided to
the public not less than 30 days prior to the scheduled date of removal. The scheduled
date of removal of the existing crosswalk at Central Avenue and Fairview Avenue will
not commence prior to April 12, 2018.

The crosswalk will be replaced with a new crosswalk located immediately north of the
same intersection. Due to the unique geometry of the Central Avenue/Fairview Avenue
intersection, the new crosswalk will be considerably shorter than the one it replaces,
thereby reducing the pedestrian crossing distance. The new marked crosswalk will also
be supplemented with traffic signs and beacons.

The city will hold a public hearing to receive public input on Monday, March 12, 2018 at
6:30 p.m., at the City of Glendale Municipal Services Building (MSB), 633 E.
Broadway, Room 106, Glendale, CA 91206

Public comments may be given during the public hearing on March 12, 2018, or can be
submitted in writing or via email to Edward Hitti, P.E., Assistant Director of Public
Works, at 633 E. Broadway, Rm 209, Glendale, CA 91206 or ehitti@glendaleca.gov.
Written comments must be received by Monday, March 12, 2018.

If you have any questions, please call Larry Tay, P.E., Principal Traffic Engineer, at
(818) 548-3945 or send an email to [tay @ glendaleca.gov

Ardashes Kassakhian, City Clerk, City of Glendale
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